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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says a person can ask ODOT to add a note on their reg card, driver license, permit
or ID card. The note will let police officers know that the person has a disability that makes it hard to
communicate with the officer. To do this, the person will need to fill out a form and get a doctor or
other listed health professional to confirm the disability. (Flesch Readability Score: 62.1).

Provides that a person may request that the Department of Transportation include on a registration
card, driver license, driver permit or identification card the fact that the person has a disability that
interferes with the person's ability to effectively communicate with a police officer. Requires the
person to submit an application to the department and have a health care professional verify the
disability.
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